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Comments: I support keeping the current Roadless Rule in place. No area of the Tongass forest should be made

exempt from the Roadless rule. If this rule is enacted, it would allow significant damage to be done to the

ecosystem through habitat destruction by the logging industry. As an old-growth forest, it would be difficult for the

ecosystem to recover from such damage. I hope the Forest Service will value the long-term well-being of natural

resources above short-term potential profits and keep the existing Roadless Rule in place.
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